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1 message

Robert Stier <bob.stier@gmail.com> Sun, Mar 10, 2024 at 3:04 PM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org
Cc: rstier@stieriplaw.com

Dear SBAC members, 

Thank you for devoting your time and attention to the work of this important
committee.  

I am writing to provide input on the school enrollment projections that underlie the
committee's decisions.  I hope this information will be helpful in guiding the
committee's work.  I would be happy to address any questions that anyone has about
my analysis, which is included in the form of a powerpoint presentation attached.  

Kind regards, 
Bob Stier

--
Under Maine's Freedom of Access law, documents - including e-mail - about town/school department business are
classified as public records and may be subject to disclosure.
---
To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to cesbac+unsubscribe@
capeelizabethschools.org.
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